
 
PRESS INVITATION 
 
GE Energy invites you to a press conference with Victor Abate, 
Vice President of Renewable Energy at the European Offshore 
Wind Conference in Stockholm 

  
You are cordially invited to participate in a press conference with Victor Abate, vice president of 
Renewable Energy for GE Energy on Monday, September 14, 2009 at 3:30 pm.   
 
Mr. Abate is visiting Stockholm and the European Offshore Wind 2009 
Conference to officially announce GE’s completion of the acquisition of 
ScanWind, a developer of direct drive technology for offshore wind 
turbines. In addition, Mr. Abate will talk about how ScanWind represents 
the next strategic fit for GE’s wind turbine portfolio and GE’s initial plans to 
further develop this proven technology.   
 
GE views offshore wind as one of the fastest growing parts of the wind 
power segment over the next decade. Industry experts predict a 20-fold 
increase, from an installed base of 1.5 GW in 2008 to 30 GW by 2020, with 
much of that growth taking place in Europe. 
 
Members of the ScanWind management team and local GE executives will join Mr. Abate at the 
press conference. 
 
Date and time: Monday September 14 at 3.30 pm 
 
Location: EWEA press room 

Stockholmsmässan, Mässvägen 1, ÄLVSJÖ, Sweden 
(www.stofair.se)  
 

Attendees:  Victor R. Abate, Vice President, Renewables GE Energy 
  Eystein Aspesletten, GE Energy Country Executive Nordic Region 
  Hans Enocson, President and CEO GE Nordic Region & Baltic States 

Inge Garshol, Managing Director GE Wind Energy (Norway) - formerly 
ScanWind 
Stefan Ivarsson, Chief Technology Officer GE Wind Energy (Norway) - 
formerly ScanWind 
Stephan Ritter, General Manager of Europe & Offshore Wind for GE 
Energy’s Renewable Energy  

 
Photos:  High resolution photos will be provided on a cd at the press 

conference. Photos from the press conference can also be received 
from the contact persons below. 

 
We hope to see you at the press conference. 
 
GE Energy 
 
Questions in advance of the press conference can be answered by: 
Mattias Lindquist, mattias.lindquist@halvarsson.se, tel: +46 8 407 22 33 or 
Sarah Östberg, sarah.ostberg@halvarsson.se, tel: +46 8 407 22 40 


